



Board Meeting Newsletter

Issue Date: SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 Location: DAWSON CREEK



On behalf of the Board, Chair Ackerman presented Kim Frech, the Chief Financial Officer for the Peace River Regional District, with her 10 year service pin.

Committee of the Whole Meeting

Dr. Chris Buse, UNBC, presented information on the Cumulative Impacts Research Consortium (CIRC) which is an outreach initiative seeking to understand the cumulative impacts of resource development across northern BC. Ongoing regional engagement events will be held throughout the north.

Jeff Rahn and Paulo Eichelberger updated the Board on the PRRD Solid Waste Management Plan.

Budget 2015 Consultations

The Regional Board will advocate at the Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Service's "Budget 2015 Consultations – Community Public Hearings" for increased funding to the ALC to facilitate the employment of more planners and compliance and enforcement officers to be located in the Peace Region.

ALR Application

The Regional Board forwarded the Gladysz application to the Agricultural Land Commission.

Solid Waste Management Plan

The Regional Board endorsed the following:

- A 'Solid Waste Management Plan Monitoring and Advisory Technical Committee' will be appointed.
- A letter will be sent to Multi-Material BC (MMBC) expressing the need for MMBC to deliver curbside collection of packaging and printed paper in all member municipalities in the Regional District.
- A staff report detailing costs for providing bulky waste bins twice a year at all Tier 1, Tier 2, and unmanned PL6 transfer stations will be brought forward for the Board's consideration.

Alaska Highway Community Society

Director Hiebert was appointed to the Alaska Highway Community Society as the Regional Board's representative for 2015.

Spinal Cord Injury BC

The Regional Board sent a letter in support of the Spinal Cord Injury BC funding application to NDIT to assist in the development of the Nature's Call project to support increased accessibility to outdoor amenities in Northern BC.

Zoning Amendment

James and Scott Parrish's application to rezone the property from A-2 to RR-1 to allow for the subdivision of the parcel into three lots was adopted.

This newsletter is for information purposes only and is not to be considered the official minutes.

Dawson Creek Office:

Tel: 250-784-3200 Toll Free: 1-800-670-7773 Email: prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca

Fort St. John Office:

Tel: 250-785-8084 Toll Free: 1-800-670-7773 Email: prrd.fsj@prrd.bc.ca

To view Board schedules, agendas and minutes visit our website @

www.prrd.bc.ca





Wednesday, October 7, 2015 Tumbler Ridge Visitor's Information Centre CoW Meeting - 10:00 am Board Meeting - 1 pm

diverse. vast. abundant.